
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

For our Summer Carnival on Friday 20th June this year we will be having a mufti day! 

 

As such we ask as we normally do for any donations which we can use for our school 

tombola (this can be alcoholic beverages, sweets, stationery, etc. We simply ask for no 

soft cuddly toys). 

 

We were so thankful for your generous donations at Easter and again this raises money 

for the school with no outgoing expenditure. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there- with our usual bounce town, toy stall, food 

vendors, bar, performances by our lovely school children and Helen's School of Dance, 

music from our lovely DJ Joe, Penalty Shootout with Mr Cunneen and our ever popular 

Soak the Staff! 

 

Save the date and let's create the most amazing carnival for our community yet! 

 

Thanks, 

Your HSA. 
 


